
Egmont Sippel and John
Bentley

 

Cars in Action to re-launch

Following two years of planning and effort, the re-launched issue of Cars in Action will hit shelves on Thursday, 6 October
2011.

The editorial team of the magazine will consist of John Bentley, who was appointed as editor in
March 2011. Since then, he has been working on the magazine's content, look and feel; motoring
journalist, Egmont Sippel joined Bentley in September 2011. Media specialist and publisher, Wendy
Robinson, Mario Lupini, Richard Macaskill, David Bing and art director Leonardo Lupini make up
the rest of the team.

For more, go to www.carsinaction.net
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